From: Remy Le Fevre

Sent: 25 January 2017 20:55

To: Planning

Subject: Objection against planning application: 2016/6194/P

To whom it may concern,
| am writing to you in regards to the site address of 49-51 Farringdon Road, London.

As a long standing patient of Malmin dental practice | have to express my concern and objection to the
proposed relocation of Malmin to the basement.

People, like myself, are often anxious and uneasy about attending the dentist, and considering to move
anxious and uneasy patients into a more claustrophaobic location with no light would make their
experience even more stressful.

| would likely reconsider being a patient if the relocation were to occur, so | would ask you to seriously
reconsider.

Kind regards,
Remy



